

July 5, 1990

Dear Cast Member,

It was terrific to watch all of you in action June 2 through June 6 as you gave a wonderful American welcome to over 4,000 Travel Industry Association guests from around the globe.

Then, you turned right around the very next week and "out Hollywooded" Hollywood while you wowed over 4,000 press guests and celebrities during our first-ever World Premiere, *Dick Tracy*.

The two events were a great team effort and whether you work the day shift, the night shift, the swing shift, backstage or on stage, you were an important part of the WALT DISNEY WORLD team.

We've commissioned this Disney-MGM Studios vanity license plate exclusively for our cast members, so it's destined to be a collector's item. I hope you'll put it on your car or truck to let the world know that, like me, you're proud to be part of WALT DISNEY WORLD.

As you all know, I'm a great believer in the free enterprise system and competition, and the way I figure it, with all 34,000 of our cast members sporting Disney-MGM Studios license tags all over town, we'll be highly visible and highly competitive.

Thank you for the excellent job you do every day to make this the most special place on earth.

Sincerely,

Dick Nunis President